


















































































 

Strategic Housing & Economic Land Availability 
Assessment ‘Call for Sites’ Submission Form  
 
This form should be used to promote land for the Strategic Housing and Economic Land 
Availability Assessment (SHELAA). The information you submit will be used by the Council 
to inform future housing and economic land allocations within future Planning Documents 
and on-going monitoring within the Borough including calculating the five year deliverable 
housing land supply position. 

There is no requirement to resubmit sites afresh, should existing site promoters wish to 
continue promoting previously submitted sites for the 2017 SHELAA, they are requested to 
reply to the email which has already been sent out and complete the attached pro-forma. 

With regards to residential and economic uses, the Council will accept sites for a 
net gain of 5 or more dwellings and sites that are 0.25ha (or likely to provide at least 
500m² of economic floor space) and above. 

This form should also be used to put forward Brownfield sites for inclusion on the Brownfield 
Register. 
 
How to complete the form: 
 

• Please complete separate forms for each site promoted 
• Please provide your name and email address/postal address so that we can contact 

you to clarify site information if needed 
• Please provide a location map (OS map base) clearly identifying the extent of the site 

boundary marked in red 
• Where there are multiple landowners, landownership boundaries must be clearly 

defined and confirmation must be provided that every landowner agrees to the 
consideration of the land for possible development. 

• In order to provide us with a complete picture, please provide as much 
information as possible. Some information is required to be completed and 
the submission will not be accepted otherwise, these sections are marked 
with **. 

 
All promoted sites will be made publically available. Individual personal details and 
land ownership details will be processed in accordance with the Data Protection Act 
1998.  
 
 

 
The SHELAA only identifies sites which have been promoted to the Council, it does not 
allocate sites. The inclusion of the site in the SHELAA does not imply that the Council 
would necessarily grant planning permission. Similarly, the identification of potential 
Brownfield Sites through the SHELAA process does not imply that the Council would 
necessarily grant planning permission.  For further information see the available 
Guidance Note. 
 



 
 
Please return the Submission Form to: 
 
By email to:  
 
OR 
 
By post to:  Planning Policy Team 

Test Valley Borough Council 
Beech Hurst 
Weyhill Road 
Andover 
Hampshire, SP10 3AJ 

















Please attach an up-to-date Ordnance Survey based map outlining the precise boundaries 
of the site in its entirety and the part which may be suitable for development (if this is less 
that the whole). Without this mapped information we are unable to consider the site. ** 
 
























































